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 Dear Members 

 

This is a limited version of the Newsletter sent to highlight 

forthcoming functions and will not carry any advertisements.   

 

Please note the Ticket pricing for the Gypsies Dinner Dance 

has changed from what was advertised in our previous 

newsletter due to unavoidable circumstances. We regret any  

inconvenience caused. Please see flyer for new pricing. 

 

Warm regards.  

 

Andy Weerasinghe 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Saturday 2 October 2010 

10.00 am – 2.00 pm 
Ithaca Bowls Club, 22 Fulcher Road, Red Hill 

 

Enjoy the tantalizing tastes of an 

 

“ASIAN FUSION”     
Catering by Jeremy Henderling 

 
Members: $10.00 Guests $15.00 
Morning Tea & Lunch provided 

 
Bingo, Sing-along & Raffle 

 
For bookings please contact: 

Romaine Jayakody Tel: 3397 1641 (a/h) 
Anoma Obeyesekera Tel: 3420 5174 (a/h)  
(no later than Sunday 27 September 2010) 

 
Silver Fawn Club Inc – 40 Anniversary Year (1970 – 2010) 

Celebrating social & sporting activities, friendship & goodwill 

 

 

 

 
Saturday 9th October 2010 

Ithaca Bowls Club, 22 Fulcher Road, Red Hill 
 

Enquiries:  Ruvan Dharmaratne (Tel: 3349 2105) or Herbie Tucker (3880 0523) 
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A Fun Filled Day For The Whole Family 

The Silver Fawn Club is inviting all 

its members to join in this special day 

as part of our 40th Anniversary Celebration 

All Members, Friends and Family are Welcome!!! 

Friendly game of Cricket between 

Silver Fawn North  &  Silver Fawn South 

Food Stalls (Limited Variety & Numbers) 

Drinks & Beverages & BBQ 

Alcohol to be purchased ONLY from the Club 

Sunday 29 August 2010  -  09:00am onwards 

Fehlberg Park 

269 Venner Road, Fairfield 

 

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE FREE PARKING AT THE RNA SHOWGROUNDS 
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PHOTOS FROM MEMBERS GALA NITE 
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The Ithaca Bowls Club Hall was transformed and looking resplendent, befitting the Gala Nite celebrating 
40 years of the Silver Fawn Club. The hall look very special, elegantly decorated in black and gold, with a 
touch of orange being the Club colour.  The tables were laid with a touch of luxury and style – linen table-
cloths and napery, adorned with helium balloons and complimentary gift boxes.  The arrangements done 
painstakingly were full of grace and laden with love and brought back memories of a bygone era.   
 
The evening started with a welcome drink served on arrival, which gave members and guests time to relax 
and enjoy the 40th Anniversary “Members Gala Nite”.  With everyone seated and relaxed in the company 
of family and friends they were served with delicious hot savouries. 
 
The President welcomed everybody to the function and expressed his appreciation to the Founder  
members that had the foresight to start the Club. He also acknowledged the Life Members and past  
Presidents present on the night, and all those who served on the Committee over the years and contrib-
uted to the growth of the Club. 
 
Leslie Ephraims, a Founder member of the Club recounted the origins of the Club and the social and 
sporting achievements over the years. Leslie spoke with passion and feeling which brought a sense of 
nostalgia and warmth to those present that appreciated the friendships of many years formed through the 
Club.  Leslie also paid tribute to former Secretary, Therese Anthonisz (decd), for her continuous tenure of 
service as Secretary of the Club for many years. 
 
Throughout the night members and guests wined, dined and danced to music provided by “Crystal Fire” 
who kept the party swinging, playing some great favourites. 

 
Tables were invited to partake in the fabulous smorgasbord dinner catered by Jeremy Henderling. The 
array of hot and cold dishes were plentiful and a pleasure on the palate. The assortment of desserts was 
enough to tempt the most fastidious dieter. 
 
Many thanks to all those who donated prizes for the Raffle and a big thank you to everybody who helped 
on the day.   
 
The Gala Nite was a resounding success. The Management Committee appreciates the compliments  
received and is grateful for the continued support and generosity of members and guests. 
 
 
Management Committee 

REPORT ON 40TH ANNIVERSARY ‘MEMBERS GALA NITE’ 

17th July, 2010 


